Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)

From: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) <elena@judgewatch.org>

Sent: Monday, January 9, 2017 2:04 PM

To: 'flanagan@nysenate.gov'

Subject: Request for Meeting -- The Legislative, Judiciary & Executive Budgets for Fiscal Year

2017-2018

Following up my brief phone conversation with Nancy, moments ago, requesting to speak with Temporary Senate President Flanagan's counsel, here's the link to the Center for Judicial Accountability's citizen-taxpayer actions, laying out the particulars as to what's been going on with respect to the legislative, judiciary, and executive budgets – about which I wish to schedule a meeting with Temporary Senate President Flanagan: http://www.judgewatch.org/web-pages/searching-nys/budget/menu-budget-reform.htm.

There is no reason why this fiscal year need repeat the constitutional, statutory, and rule violations of prior fiscal years – and Temporary Senate President Flanagan has the ability to make that difference.

Thank you.

Elena Sassower, Director Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) 914-421-1200 www.judgwatch.org